From: Jarvis, Carmilla <j
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 8:28 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Wage freeze

To whom it may concern:

How is that the government will not give pay raises to the citizens that work in the government or any job in Nova Scotia
throughout Canada. However; they can come up with the money to let a number of refugees into our country if it isn’t

for the Canadian citizens which is who is paying for these refugees to come here with taxpayers dollars but as a taxpayer
we are not entitle to a pay raise. Not sure how that even works. | just want to give my opinion and maybe you can speak

on my behalf.





